
 
 

Climate Workshop Planning Ad Hoc  
Committee Charter 

 

In December 2022, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors approved holding semi-annual Board 
workshops focused on climate action and resiliency. These workshops will offer opportunities for 
presentations from County departments/agencies, community-based organizations, and other partner 
organizations, public input, and general outreach and engagement.   

The Climate Workshop Planning Ad Hoc was established on January 24, 2023 for the duration of the 
2023 calendar year. The Ad Hoc will meet with CARD and staff of key County departments/agencies to 
plan the content and format of the Board’s Summer workshop (July 2023) and will develop 
recommendations for the Board of Supervisors pertaining to climate action planning based on the Fall 
workshop (November 2023). 

 

Climate Action Ad Hoc Committee:  

• Supervisor Susan Gorin (1st District) 
• Supervisor Lynda Hopkins (5th District) 

Assigned Staff:  

• Barbara Lee, Director, Climate Action & Resiliency Division  
• Anna Yip, Principal Climate Resiliency Analyst, Climate Action & Resiliency Division 
• Cory O’Donnell, Chief Deputy County Counsel, Natural Resources + Resiliency, County Counsel 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be provided by other departments and staff 

 


